
 

  
 
 
  
March 26, 2025 
 
 
Dear Residents, 
  
Effective immediately, Berlin Borough will no longer offer automatic withdrawal as a payment option for tax 
and utility bills. This decision has been made due to cybersecurity concerns, as the protection of residents’ 
personal and financial information remains our top priority.  
 
We understand this may cause some inconvenience, but safeguarding your data is of utmost importance. 
Alternative payment methods, including online bill pay, checks, and in-person payments, will continue to be 
available. 
 
Thank you for your understanding and cooperation.  
  
 
 
Kathy DiOrio, CTC 
Tax Collector Berlin Borough 
856-767-7777 ext 305 
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